
 

 
 
February 4, 2020 
 
TO:  Alberta Securities Commission 

British Columbia Securities Commission 
Ontario Securities Commission  

 
AND TO:   Maple Leaf Green World Inc. 
 
Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 
 
Re: Maple Leaf Green World Inc. (the “Corporation”) 
              
 
As required by Section 4.11 of National Instrument 51-102 – Continuous Disclosure Obligations, 
we have reviewed the information contained in the Corporation’s Notice of Change in Auditors 
(the “Notice”), a copy of which is attached hereto.  We confirm that we are in agreement with the 
statements contained in the Notice, with the exception that we have no basis to agree or disagree 
with the statement contained in the Notice that relate to Geib & Company Professional 
Corporation. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
MNP LLP 
 

 
 
Chartered Professional Accountants 
 
 
cc: Board of Directors of Maple Leaf Green World Inc. 
 


